
 

Kulula to resume Lanseria flights from April 2021

Low-cost airline, Kulula.com will recommence its operations at Lanseria International Airport from 1 April 2021, servicing its
Durban and Cape Town routes.

Similar to the re-introduction of its other routes, Kulula will commence with a limited schedule, adding additional frequencies
over the next couple of months. Customers are now able to book flights from Lanseria via various distribution channels at
market related fares.

Desmond O’Connor, executive head of Revenue Management at Kulula says "We are upbeat and extremely excited about
the reopening of our services back at Lanseria, as part of our ramp-up strategy. At Kulula.com we aim to make travel as
simple, easy, and convenient as possible and we look forward to welcoming back all our customers onboard our flights,
especially those from the north-western parts of Johannesburg and Pretoria.”

 
For more, visit: https://www.bizcommunity.com
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